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Dear Secretary of State Williams:
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State Services Section

March 15, 2016

On May 15, 2014, the Colorado Department of Public Health and
Environment (‘CDPHE”) submitted SOS tracking #2014-00477, Proposed
Amendments to Part 17 of 6 CCR 1007-1 — Rules and Regulations Pertaining to
Radiation Control, Transportation of Radioactive Material. At the rulemaking
hearing in April 2014, the board adopted changes to Table 17A1. Due to a
formatting error, the adopted packet submitted to the Secretary of State had “See
Table 17A,” rather than “See Table 17A4.

On March 15, 2016, CDPHE requested an administrative change to SOS
tracking #2014-00477 in order to correct the entry to read “See Table 17A4” to
mirror what the Board of Health adopted. A correct version has been submitted.

This correction is technical and non-substantive in nature and is submitted to
you for publishing in the CCR pursuant to C.R.S. § 24-4-103 of the State
Administrative Procedure Act.

Please contact me at 720-508-6145 if you require further information. Thank

you for your assistance.
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Sincerely,

FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

First Assistant Attorney General
State Services Section

Health Care Unit

Telephone: 720-508-6145

Email: Jennifer.weaver@coag.gov



